[image: image1.emf]
                   Humboldt County

                          Department of Health and Human Services

                     Phillip R. Crandall, Director

                      Public Health Branch
                             529 I Street, Eureka, CA 95501
                             Phone (707) 445-6200  Fax (707) 445-6097




Date: July 11, 2011
Media contact: Mike Goldsby, 268-2167 or mgoldsby@co.humboldt.ca.us
Teen Tdap Thursdays 

Public Health Clinics Start in July 
Tdap Vaccine Required for 7th-12th Grade Students

The Humboldt County Department of Health and Human Services Public Health Branch will host walk-in Teen Tdap clinics on Thursdays through August 25th. The clinics, which will run through August, are on Thursdays from 1-4 p.m. at the Humboldt County Public Health Clinic, 529 I Street, Eureka. Teens under 18 must be accompanied by a parent. 

Teens who will be entering the 7th to 12th grades this Fall need to meet the California state requirement of getting immunized against whooping cough with a Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria, whooping cough) shot before starting school. Immunizations for children are $15 but immunization is free if cost is an obstacle. 
“It’s important that preteens and teens see the doctor and get immunized to meet the new immunization requirement and stay healthy,” said Dr. Ann Lindsay, Humboldt County Public Health Officer. “Immunity received from childhood vaccines can wane overtime, exposing a child to serious diseases that could easily spread, leading to missed weeks of school or worse. There are also numerous vaccines that are now recommended for this age group.” 

Parents are urged to schedule a check-up with their child’s doctor now to make sure their teen’s immunizations are up-to-date, or bring their teen into the Thursday Teen Tdap Clinic. 
Call the Humboldt County Public Health Clinic at 707-445-6200 for more information.
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